
  

 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs S Adu  
 

0121 464 3094 
Bromford Road, Hodge Hill, Birmingham, B36 8EY 

enquiry@hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk 
www.hodgehgs.bham.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 
Ref: RK/DWi 
 
8th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Re: Year 9 Curriculum Evening - Monday 26th February 2024, 4:15pm-6:00pm in the Upper ILZ 
 
As you know, Year 9 is a crucial point in your daughter's education. It is the year when your daughter will choose her 
subjects for Key Stage 4, which could impact her career decisions later in life. 
 
This is an important time in her school journey and we want to support you and your daughter to make the right 
choices. The school will be holding a Year 9 Curriculum Evening on Monday 26th February 2024 at 4:15pm for a 
prompt start at 4:30pm. Unfortunately, due to space limitations we only have space for each student to attend with 
a maximum of one adult per child. 
 
The evening will provide you and your daughter the opportunity to receive information about the Options process and 
the subjects that are available. Subject Leaders will be available to discuss the syllabus requirements of their subject. 
The Deputy Headteacher of Curriculum will discuss the process in further detail. 
 
The evening will comprise of two sections: 
 
4:30pm-5:00pm – Welcome and curriculum presentation 
5:00pm-6:00pm – Opportunity to look at subject displays and talk to subject leaders 
 
I would urge you to try to attend with your daughter. Please log into your School Gateway account and confirm your 
attendance via the Clubs section. The event will be called “Event: Year 9 Curriculum Evening – Monday 26th Feb 
2024”.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs D Wildig 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


